
X-ray Astronomy: towards the next 50 years!

Fourth announcement 

Dear colleagues,

this is to inform you that the preliminary program has been published on the
congress web site at the link: 
 
http://www.brera.inaf.it/xrayastronomy_anniversary/program.html

We suggest you to take care of your hotel reservation as soon as possible, since
October is a busy month in Milano and our bulk reservations is expiring.

We're looking forward to meeting you in Milano

Ciao

Giovanni Pareschi & Patrizia Caraveo [on behalf of the LOC]
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